
From: Neil Whitton   
Sent: 23 November 2020 11:21 
To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Cc: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20/02083/OUT - Land North Of Hempton Road And West Of Wimborn Close Deddington  
 
Dear Bob, 
 
As this time I see no reason to change from my earlier comments on this application. 
 
NB: Please note my new working pattern below, I will only respond on the days appropriate to the 
email content Mon – Weds: Environmental Protection, Thurs – Fri: Health Protection and 
Compliance 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Neil Whitton BSC, MCIEH 
Environmental Health Officer 
Environmental Health and Licensing 
Cherwell District Council 
 


